
Minutes of the Regular Meeting Potrero Hill Democratic Club
Held October 1, 2013

• The regular meeting of the Potrero Hill Democratic Club (the “Club”) was held at the Potrero Hill
Neighborhood House on October 1, 2013.

• Joni Eisen, president of the Club, called the meeting to order at 7:13 pm local time.

• The Club, at Ms. Eisen’s request, approved the minutes of the September 3, 2013, meeting of the Club by
acclamation.  The Club then approved the agenda by acclamation.

• Monisha Mustapha, the Club’s first vice president and chair of membership, delivered the membership
report.  The Club had 81 paid members and reached 631 e-mail addresses.  Ms. Mustapha announced that
any person renewing their that evening would be a member through the 2014 calendar year.

• Ms. Eisen announced that the Club raised over $2,000 at its Membership Party and Shop Local Silent
Auction.  She encouraged auction winners to collect their auction items.

• Ms. Eisen announced the Club’s endorsements for the November ballot.  It as announced that the No on
B, No on C campaign was having a house party on Thursday, October 10, 2013 at Mississippi and 19th.

• Ms. Eisen introduced Mike Casey, president of the San Francisco Labor Council, and Mike Theriault,
secretary and treasurer of the San Francisco Building and Trade Unions Council.  Messrs. Casey and
Theriault discussed the labor movement and the relevance of unions in San Francisco today, and took
questions from the Club.

• Ms. Eisen then made two announcements.  First, the Club would have a table at the Potrero Hill Festival
held on October 19, 2013, where it would distribute information regarding the Club’s endorsements for
the November ballot and sell 94107 t-shirts.  Second, the Club would have a table at Potrero Hill History
Night on November 2, 2013, where it would distribute information regarding its endorsements.

• Ms. Eisen announced that the next meeting of the Club would take place on election night, November 5,
2013, at the Dogpatch Saloon.  There being no further business before the Club, Ms. Eisen adjourned the
meeting at 8:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
J.R. Eppler, Secretary


